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NEW YORK Michael M. Bessette

Superintendent

Kansas Avenue

CLOSED

For Road Resurfacing

The above listed street will be closed to all thru traffic and there
will be no on-street parking between the hours of 7:00am and
5:00pm on Monday, October 10th for paving, weather permitting.

NO TRAFFIC will be allowed on new asphalt for a minimum
of 3 hours. Please make prior arrangements for Monday,
October 10th, such as parking on a side street, if you are
going to need to leave your driveway during this time
period. Please check with a flag person prior to walking or
crossing the fresh asphalt.



